
Complete this form to join: Solihull Early Years Team Text Service 

 
The aim of this service is to communicate relevant and appropriate Early Years 
information to Early years practitioners across Solihull.  
 
➢ SMS Messages will only be sent during normal office working hours between 

Monday to Friday. (Please note due to some delay on receiving messages may 
occur with your service provider)  

➢ Messages will be kept to a minimum and limited to approx. 10 messages a month. 
 

How we will use your information 
  
➢ The information you provide us with will be held by Solihull Council Early Years 

Services. We will use this information to communicate relevant and appropriate 
Early Years information to Early years practitioners across Solihull.  

 
For further information about how we use your information please refer to 
the Council’s Privacy Statement* or contact eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk  
  
  
NOTE: The main Council’s Privacy Statement contains general information and then you will see on 
the right hand side there are links to the various Directorates where more specific information about 
services is held. 

 
Comments & Queries 
 

If you have any comments or queries, please contact the Early Years Team using your 
locality contact information or via eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk  

 
Leaving the service 
 

If you wish to stop receiving messages, please contact eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk 
Please title the email ‘STOP SMS’ and provide the following information so we can remove 
you from our SMS Message list 

✓ Setting 
✓ Name 
✓ Mobile Number  

Solihull Early Years Team SMS Text Service 
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